NORTH CAROLINA LIBRARIES

ALA GRANTS IN NORTH CAROLINA

Five librarians have been selected among the recipients of Study Awards granted by
the Fund for Adult Education, an independent agency of the Ford Foundation. Of the
five, two are North Carolinians. Miss Margaret Johnston, Librarian, Haywood County
Library, Waynesville; and Mrs. Nell Wright, Librarian, Horton Branch, Public Library
of Winston-Salem and Forsyth County, have received funds which will enable them to
take leaves of absence to study methods of adult education in public libraries.

Other grants to libraries to enable them to expand their programs of Adult Educa-
tion include one North Carolina library. The library of North Carolina College in Dur-
ham has been awarded §$5,000 to help finance a group study series for Negro adults to
acquaint them with the economic development of the South, to better understand the
Negro in America, and to identify the role of the Negro as a Southern worker.



